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From Heidi Iseda: Here's a photo of us visiting sister Adela Maimot (Middle) after her knee surgery. 

Mimi Morse on the right. 

 

 
 

Yesterday Kinesha (whose name I got in the Sunday Service) and I (Mary) had a wonderful visit with our 

dear sister Beatrice (Aunt Bea) together and made our meeting a threesome. 

 



 

 

 
 

From Rev. Doo: 

 

On Thursday afternoon, the Holmes family and us had a picnic at Cheonhwagung. From the beautiful 

Autumn weather and the beautiful lawn of Cheonhwagung, we learned a lot about the Holmes Couple. 

The motive of the Holmes couple coming to Las Vegas from Los Angeles was that they had the hope of 

raising their children in the familial community. Michael is a young man who has been actively involved 

in public activities in the LA community. and Sarah was also a Sunday school teacher who had been 

doing hard work teaching young 2nd and 3rd generations in Sunday School. It's currently the pandemic 

right now, so they spend a lot of time at home, but when things get better, they want to help the Las 

Vegas community, especially through Sunday School. Michael is currently responsible for the Las Vegas 

community's newsletter. I pray that God's blessings will always be with the Michael and Sarah Holmes 

family! 

 

 



 

 

 

Rev Compton and Josh and his family: 

 

 
 

Sato and Dennis couple: 

 

 


